
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Ms. Townsend, 

 

I have been a resident (vacations) at Tahoe Keys for 18 years.  When I purchased our 

home, the water behind the house was nearly clear and I could fish for trout.  It was an 

important reason for purchasing the house.  As you know, the water is now full of weeds 

in spite of tremendous efforts on the part of our homeowners association.  Of course, if 

the water was restored to a better condition, home values would improve and all 

concerned would be much happier.  

 

Many ideas have been tried to rid the water of the weeds.  Apparently, none have been 

very successful.  With careful planning and good controls, it seems that the use of a 

pesticide would do the trick.  Please let the proper authorities try to rid the water of these 

terrible weeds by using a controlled pesticide. 

 

Thank you for your consideration. 

 

 Leland Douglas 

3412 Black Hawk Rd. 

Lafayette, CA. 94549 

lee@douglasparking.com 

 

Lake Tahoe address: 

1921 Kokanee Way 

South Lake Tahoe, Ca. 96150 
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